
ASCO’s Refreshed Website and New Domain Name —
optometriceducation.org

 

ASCO’s website, www.optometriceducation.org, recently went through a refresh and a domain name
change. What once was www.opted.org is now www.optometriceducation.org. Visiting www.opted.org
will automatically redirect to www.optometriceducation.org.

Minor design changes to the home page are also complete. The home page now has dedicated
sections to ASCO’s YouTube channel, blog, and social media feeds.

Any questions about the refreshed site? Contact ASCO’s Director of Communications, Kimberly
O’Sullivan at kosullivan@opted.org.
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